
 

 

    

  

  

 

 

Monday, 08 November 2021 

Ref: Locker Rental  

Dear Parent/Carer - Assalaamu alaikum / Peace be with you,  

 

The rental for lockers was opened before the Summer break in July 2021, unfortunately we have seen 

a reduction in the number of locker that have been rented and wanted to remind parents of this 

initiative we offer our pupils. Pupils can use their lockers in the morning before registration, at break, 

lunch and after school. This means that pupils are not having to carry to many items with them 

throughout the school day including PE kits.   

Full details on how to rent a school locker is provided on the flyers below along with the benefits of 

having a locker.  

Payments go direct to the locker company who will communicate with you directly with the details 

of your chosen locker, please contact Prefect Lockers directly if you have any issues.  

 

Kind Regards,   

 

S.Mansha 

  

Miss S Mansha  

Business Manager  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


